LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION

Sut iissions close on 5 May 2006

i wish to talk to the main points in my submission at the hearings to be held between Thursday
725 May and Wednesday 7 June 20086.

I am completing this submission:
On behalf of a group or organisation 10

Number of people you represent:

My submission refers to:
Full Version of the LTCCP

Page Number:

| also want to respond to: Other

Name:

Priscilla Kirkwood

Organisation:

Oakvale Farm Ltd

Daytime Phone: 3791 650
Evening Phone:

Email:

Address: PO BOX 2726

Your Submission:

Do you have any comments on the major projects in our
Draft Community Plan?

The funding for the construction of the Southern Arterial Motorway has not
been included in the LTCCP. Transit has stated that they will not construct
the Southern Arterial Motorway until 2013/14. The Southern Arterial is a
crucial component of Christchurch's planned expansion and continued
prosperity . As such the funding for the Motorway should be included in the
LTCCP as an essential project. In addition the access ways on and off the
motorway should also be included as an essential project.

Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The
activities and services the Council provides?)

Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want
to make?




